
The Starke County Amateur Radio Club August meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm on the 17th. We 

had 11 members.  

Old business: 

We still need to get all the parts for the computers from Ed.   Keyboards and mice are missing and 

maybe in Ed’s basement. 

 

New Business: 

John, W3ML gave the treasurer report. We have $661.31. 

John paid radio insurance. 

It was mentioned that next meeting will be the annual Auction. 

Radioville will be the first weekend of October, will be the 7th. 

Discussion on the health of two members and the eclipse operating contest, along with VE testing as 

conducted. 

It was mentioned that he hamfest at Lafayette will be Sunday. 

Raffle and donations was $11.00. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:44 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

John, W3ML Secretary/Treasurer 


